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Senator Sample and Representative Branscum, Co-Chairs: 
 

The Lottery Oversight Subcommittee met Thursday, December 15, 2016, in Committee Room B,  
MAC, in Little Rock.  The Subcommittee heard testimony regarding the following items: 

1. Activities and operations of the Office of the Arkansas Lottery, with testimony from Mr. 
Bishop Woosley, Director, Office of the Arkansas Lottery. 
 

2. Update on the Business Plan and Consulting Services, with testimony from Mr. Bishop 
Woosley and Mr. John Skrimshire, Vice President Commercial Operations, Camelot Global. 

 

3. Reviewed and submitted to Legislative Council the Following Recommendations for the 
Arkansas Academic Challenge Scholarship Program: 

a) An evaluation and analysis of the eligibility requirements and student success 
outcomes to determine if there has been any improvement in the attainment of higher 
education goals and college affordability from the Arkansas Department of Higher 
Education . 

b) The Lottery Oversight Subcommittee  
• Should continue monitoring the business plan designed by Camelot Global 
• Should continue to provide oversight to the Office of the Lottery’s 

implementation of Camelot Global’s business plan; and 
• Should continue to monitor the funds available to guarantee the Arkansas 

Academic Challenge Scholarship remains solvent within its parameters. 

 

 

 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 

 

Senator Jimmy Hickey, Co-Chair   Representative Chris Richey, Co-Chair 




